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November 27, 2024 

 

TO:  City Council Members 

FROM: Mayor Donna Dodgen 

 

At the December 3, 2024 City Council meeting, we will be electing a Mayor Pro Tem.  As 

proposed in 2020, I would like each Mayor Pro Tem to serve for a period of two years, 

even though Council votes on the item each year to comply with the Charter. I would like 

Monica N. Carter to serve a second year as Mayor Pro Tem.  If there are any questions 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

/nm 

 
cc: Steve Parker, City Manager 
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